
a.  South Shields Corporation minutes recorded the fact that the "Chief Constable submitted the resignation of P.C.40, Lillico, asking to retire on pension on the 20th November, 1917.

Reply was "That the officer's resignation be not accepted, but that his pension be secured under the Police Act, 1915, and that he be placed on the expiration of his notice on the Reserve list under the Police Act, 1906, and to receive in addition to his pay a retaining fee of 6s, per week and a War Bonus of 5s, per week."  

b.  Also in the same meeting the Chief Constable submitted a letter, from Mrs E. Rodgers widow of Ex-P.C. 112. Rodgers, asking for some money held for her children to start her son Frank in employment.

